
W/C 20/11/23 

Hello families,  

I hope this email finds you well.  

Thank you for the kind donations of wool. The children are extremely excited to be making gonks for 

the St Day Christmas Fayre. We could do with more, especially white/cream, if you have any spare. 

We’ll begin construction on Wednesday this week. On the theme of donations, we are also collecting 

for the homeless this Christmas. Any donations of tinned and packaged foods, dried foods (cereal, 

pasta), toiletries and dog food would be much appreciated.  

This week, we’ll complete our Harry Potter setting descriptions. The children have been using 

similes, personification and alliteration brilliantly. We’ll first piece together all our writing, check for 

consistent tense, elevate our writing using subordinate conjunctions, edit and publish. In maths, we 

are adding and subtracting using column method. As mathematicians, we’ll also look at word 

problems to apply this learning. 

Thank you for attending the Mini Marathon. The children were fantastic. Sponsorship cards will be 

sent home tomorrow with lap amounts. Please can any sponsorship money be handed in by the end 

of the week. As always, homework is due on Monday and our PE day is Tuesday. 

Please continue to read at home. Every child, every day, a reader. Children should also be accessing 

TTRockstars and Spelling Shed to support their learning in class. If you require any logins, please get 

in touch.  

Have a great week,  

Mr Hughes   

      


